
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

11 February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Preparing for Exams Information Evening 

On Monday, 24 February, you and your child will receive the results from the mock exams 
taken in January. These results are a valuable tool to help guide your child’s revision over the 
next few weeks, and as a school, we are committed to ensuring that every student has the 
best possible opportunity to succeed. 

We understand that many parents want to support their children with their studies but may be 
unsure about the most effective ways to help or advise on revision. With this in mind, we are 
pleased to invite you to our 

“Preparing for Exams Information Evening” 
on Tuesday, 25 February 2025, at 5:00 pm in the school theatre. During this session, we will 
introduce and explain the various components of our comprehensive revision programme, 
specifically designed for Year 11 students, including: 

• General Revision Techniques 

• Subject-Specific Examination Information and Revision Ideas 

• Details Regarding After-School, Online, and In-Class Activities and Resources 

• The Launch of the St. Benedict’s “Revision Hub” Online Resource 

This meeting will provide a clear understanding of how we are supporting your child in their 
revision efforts, as well as offer strategies and resources for parents and carers to assist at 
home. With the GCSE exams now less than 10 school weeks away, it is crucial we work 
together to ensure your child feels fully prepared. 

We kindly request that you attend this important meeting with your child, as your involvement 
will make a significant difference in their approach to exam preparation. 

Should you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 11 Team 
 

 


